
Pennsylvania Bill Seeks To Require Notification Of Breast Density After Mammogram.

The Allentown (PA) Morning Call (10/5) reports that Pennsylvania “Sen. Bob Mensch, R-Montgomery County, is leading the fight for a bill 

requiring radiologists to provide...information” on breast density “to all women following a mammogram.” Lawmakers “made minor amendments 

to the legislation last week, which were approved without opposition in the House Health Committee.” Approximately “half of all women have 

dense or extremely dense breasts, according to the American College of Radiology.”
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